IBN AL HYTHAM ISLAMIC SCHOOL., BAHRAIN
CIRCULAR
C-020/THIS/2020-21
Date: 06.09.2020
Dear Parents,

Greetings from [HIS!

In order to make the partnership between home and school more strong, we request you to please feel free to
report any behavioral problems that you face with your ward at ihis.counselling@gmail.com

Thanking you for your kind co-operation.
Yours sincerely,

Dr. Moha . ad Tayyab
Principal




